
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
April 12, 2018 
 
To: Mayor Randall Woodfin 
Fr: Chiara E. Perry, DPIO, Birmingham City Council 
Re: Council Requests 
 

The following requests submitted for the April 10, 2018 Council Meeting, 
please accept this email as a follow up to that communication. 

Councilor Sheila Tyson 

1640 Alameda Ave. needs cutting.  Residents are complaining that rodents are coming 
from the house.   
  
During neighborhood meetings residents are asking for grass at the parks to be cut 
more often. 
  
1737 Cleburn has been complaining about her sidewalk and tree concerns for two 
years.   She has someone who is elderly lives in her home and they don’t need the 
broken up sidewalk. Districts 6 and 7 have reported this before.  
  
1728 Center Street South.  The cars are back. The residents in South Titusville have 
been complaining about this property for months now. The are upset that code 
enforcement hasn't stopped them from working on cars in the front yard, they block 
the road, and they play music all night long. I'm fed up and residents have had enough. 
Residents want action done from the City.  
  
I have a citizen Ms. Lozetta Lowe, owns a house on 404 Gamma St, in South Titusville, 
she got a call that the Public Works was at her house with a bull dozer and the workers 
told her that they were told to remove her fence. All her family heirlooms were 
destroyed and bricks and trash was moved to the front of her house. She's upset about 



this. I need to know and more importantly she needs to know who made the call to 
remove her fence?  I have before and after pictures.    
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